71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3,

Dear Sire,

I beg to acknowledge the roceipt of your letter
of the 27th ultimo respecting the stosmer "ATHZNOALE® from
wiich it is noted that this vessel is now on Time Charter
and will prebably return to the United Kingdem about
next month when the Main Beiler Burvey will be held, and
in reply I have tomy that the Committee, who had the
case before them at their meeting todayi are agrevable
to this arrangement.

1 am, Dear Sirs,




